

Director's Corner

Happy New Year! Everyone at the ELC hopes you all had a wonderful Christmas break. As we begin the new year, many people celebrate traditions on New Year's Day such as eating cabbage, pork, and black-eyed peas for luck, health, and prosperity. We look at the new year as a time of rebirth or renewment. Maybe we're going to finally get in the gym, take that trip, or clean out that closet or room we keep putting off...Whatever it is, we start the new year with high hopes and positivity. The new year is also a time to reflect on our faith as well. Take some time to read the newsletter addition from Sarah Millet on how we can celebrate this new year as Catholics.



Upcoming Events & Activities



Students Return 1/6
Enrollment for Current Students 1/9 - 1/17
Enrollment for New Students 1/21 - 1/31
3s Pajama & Pizza Day 1/15
2s Pizza Day 1/17

Monday, January 20th - No School MLK Day



Happy Birthday!



Slade Godso 1/8
Reed Dauzat 1/9
Charlotte Landry 1/11
Maverick Boesen 1/31
Faculty & Staff

Mrs. Jeannine 1/9 Miss Emma 1/27



Most Blessed Sacrament Early Learning Center 7853 Broker Avenue Baton Rouge, LA 70817 (225) 752-8829